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THE ASSEMBLY OF CATHOLIC ORDINARIES OF THE HOLY LAND
Latine, Methitce, Maronites, Siriane. rbrmenians, Chaldians, (Qustody of the Foly Lan'D

Prot. (2) 23/2025
Jerusalem, June 2, 2025

Dear Adv. Farid Jubran,

May the Lord grant you peace!
After several consultations in the Assembly of Catholic Ordinaries (ACOHL) and after
consultation with Sister Manar Mansour, the Director General of the Secretariat for
Christian Schools in Israel, we held a meeting today with the Ordinaries in charge in Israel
and voted in favor of electing the Executive Director of the Secretariat.
With this letter, you are hereby appointed as the Executive Director of the Secretariat for
Christian Schools in Israel and will work according to the job description of this position as
described in the Statutes of the Secretariat, under the direction of the Director General and
in accordance with the guidelines of ACOHL.
I thank you for your willingness and wish you all the best.

In Christ,

& Dkodints Cord. (ebodQ

+Pierbattista Card. Pizzaballa
President of ACOHL
Latin Patriarch of Jerusalem

Adv. Farid Jubran

Ramleh

E-Mail: farid.jubran@gmail.com
Mobile: +972 54-990-9905

cc. Sr. Manar Mansour
ACOHL in Israel
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